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3rd November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Class 1  
 
Next week as part of our work in History celebrating 50 years of our school on this site we 
would like to explore the sweets that children enjoyed long ago and that can still be tasted 
today! 
 
We will be sharing a piece of the popular chocolate bar (Curly Wurly) invented in 1970 and 
still available today.  The children will be tasting a piece not a whole bar. 
 
If you have any concerns over this tasting during our history lesson please do inform the 
office by 9am on Monday, 7th November 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Hoile and Miss Moloney 
Class 1 Teachers 
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